
 

 
 
TO: Pleasantdale School District 107 Board of Education 
FROM: Dr. Dave Palzet 
DATE: April 16, 2025 
RE: Election Results  
 
A municipal election was held on April 1, 2025.  At that time, four 4-year Board seats were being 
decided.  The district had four individuals file the required paperwork to run for the Board vacancies.  
These individuals are Tarryne Marchione, Becky Walters, Mary Lenzen, and Sean Mason. 
 
By the election's conclusion, 1,017 ballots were cast, representing 14.83% of all registered voters in the 
Pleasantdale area.  The election results were posted to the Cook County Clerk’s website and can be 
found below. 
 

 
 
 
We are honored to seat our Board members.  As incumbents, these Board members will re-affirm their 
Oath of Office.  Additionally, in keeping with Board policy, the Board will seat officers to serve for a 
two-year term.  Finally, the Board will establish a meeting calendar and affirm the time and location of 
meetings for the next two years.  
 
 

 


